
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

in this newsletter >>> 

Butterflies Brief 

Survey Responses  

Policy Reminders 

Outdoor Play and Learning 

Upcoming Events and Important Dates 

May 6th – 10th – Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 10th – Muffins for Moms 

May 13th – 17th Spirit Week 

May 27th – CLOSED for Memorial Day 

May 31st – 4K Graduation (4K classes CLOSE at 12 noon) 

June 3rd – First day of 4K Summer School 

June 14th – Donuts for Dads 

July 4th-5th – CLOSED for Independence Day 

2024-2025 
Calendar is now 

available! 

Ms. Alicia continuously 
shows her passion for 

teaching and the love she 
has for her children. Her 

level of compassion 
towards the children is 
unmatched. Thank you, 

Ms. Alicia, for always 
helping where you can 
and shaping the young 

minds in your classroom! 

Teacher Spotlight 

C.A.R.E. Academy 

2507 and 2509 Ashley River Rd 

(843)277-2177 

careacademyschools.com 

William aka the best big 
brother ever is our student 

of the month! 

William is so eager to learn 
and we love that! He is a 

little sponge that is 
responsible, kind, and our 
calendar in kid form. Way 

to go William! 

Student of the Month 

a monthly insight into C.A.R.E. Academy 

Butterflies Brief  

Shout out to our Butterfly students, teachers, and parents! They 

have been working so hard on their academics and we can see the 

growth! They are recognizing letters and letter sounds, spelling 

names, adding, and knowing so many facts on a plethora of 

topics. Keep up the great work butterflies! 



  

Scribbles Mean Something 

Drawing and scribbling are the first steps 
in using the skills children will need later 
for writing. 

Scribbles may not look like much to us, but 
to the child, that is there way of showing 
their thoughts. Scribbling also helps with 
learning how to hold a writing utensil! 

 

The Benefits of Creating Outdoor Play and Learning Spaces for Young Children 

Today, so many young eyes are tuned into an electronic device. While technology can be a benefit to us 

all, it should be limited. It is important that children have real life experiences with physical materials to 

stimulate cognitive development. So much of the time children could spend outdoors is instead 

consumed by electronics (TV, video games, YouTube, tablets, etc.). Why don’t we play outside anymore? 

There are many benefits to playing and learning outside! Outside activities boost creativity, enforces 

unique uses of materials and resources, creates a different learning environment, and provides vitamin D. 

 

 

We’re Working On It! –  
Response to Survey Questions 

Why isn’t there a covered walkway connecting 
the two buildings? 

Unfortunately, our plans to connect our buildings 
via a breezeway have been temporarily halted due 
to Charleston County ordinances prohibiting the 
crossing of parcel lines. As CARE Academy owns 
one side and leases the other, we are unable to 
proceed with the construction as originally 
planned. However, we are diligently working to 
regroup and redesign our approach to ensure 
compliance with county regulations.  


